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 Attendance this week, 

who is close to our 96% 

target? 

Rec: 98.18 % 

Y1: 97.33% 

Y2: 91.76% 

Y3: 98.81% 

Y4: 98.08% 

Y5: 97.87% 

Y6: 96.31% 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Wow, what a year - from Santa fun runs, music festivals, and beach 

school to amazing lessons, a new EYFS area and individual  

successes from all round the school. This year has been one to  

remember. I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the 

parents for their support and communication over the year. The 

best outcomes for your children will come from us (school,         

parents/carers and children) working together.  

I would also like to thank the staff for their continued hard work. 

They constantly strive to do the best for every child in our school,  

every day of the week. #teamCSL is a special place because of the 

commitment these adults show. 

Finally, our Year 6s! With a lump in my throat, we say goodbye. 

These children have achieved so much yet are only at the start of 

their story. I hope that we have given them the spark, drive and 

passion to conquer life; making the most of every opportunity. The 

door is always open for them and many more will open as life  

progresses. We wish them all the very best in their next chapter.  

Good luck Year 6 

 

Goodbye Year 6 

Goodbye old school 
What more can we say 

It’s Bon Voyage 
It’s anchors aweigh! 

The desks are quite empty 
The classroom is bare 
But our hearts are full 

And you’ll always be there 
Goodbye old school 

What more can we say! 
 

CSLPrimarySch                                     



Charity BBQ Teaching Teams 2023-2024 

Class Teacher Teaching Assistant 

Reception Miss Pettit Miss Appleton 

Year 1 Miss McGregor Mrs Jarvis 

Year 2 Miss Hanson Mrs McEwan 

Year 3 Mrs Search Miss Hicks 

Year 4 Miss Smith Mrs Routh 

Year 5 Miss Vines Mrs Withnall 

Year 6 Miss Toogood Mrs Edwards 

Jacob’s family are holding a BBQ in 

support of the local Haemophilia 

Society Group - join them for fun 

and food. 

Saturday 26th August 2023 

2pm - 7pm 

The Rest, Chapel Lane, Addlethorpe 

 

Staff Goodbyes 

I am sad to say that, along with our Year 6 children, Mrs Lyall, Mrs Harrison and Mr Patten leave the 

school for the last time. Both Mrs Lyall and Mrs Harrison are long serving members of staff and I would 

personally like to take this opportunity to thank them for their hard work over their years of service. 

They have influenced so many young minds over the years and will be greatly missed. 

Mr Patten moves on too and will be completing his teacher training whilst working in other schools. I’m 

sure you will join me in wishing him every success in the future. He too will be greatly missed. 

School meals 

School meals in our school are delicious and  

nutritious. We have a wide range of fabulous 

foods available and cater to many needs. We 

have fought with raising costs all year and have 

kept the price the same for the last 12 years.  

Unfortunately, due to the increased costs, we are 

having to raise our prices minimally to £2.40 per 

meal. Children in receipt of Pupil Premium will 

receive meals free of charge. If you are unsure if 

you qualify for free school meals, please speak to 

Mrs Vessey in the school office. 


